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May 2, 1986

Ms. Anne Kelly

Room 190

The White House

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Anne:

Thank you for your most recent counsel regarding the scheduling
situation at The White House. It is especially helpful to have the
benefit of your candor and support. While the need to postpone the
reception with President Reagan beyond the week of May 11 is disappointing,
we certainly understand the horrendous scheduling difficulties with which
you are working. ©No doubt the Asia trip and the current international
situation have further complicated what is always a complex task.

As we discussed, the continued possibility of a reception before
June 30 remains critical to Eureka. With many of our past donors we
are at a place where a thank-you from The President is needed. These
individuals have already made substantial gifts. Some have made these
gifts as early as twenty months ago. In our judgement a number of these
individuals are capable of increasing their previous gifts in a substantial
way. The next step in this process, however, is the thank-you from The
President.

It is because of our concern for a reasonable fundraising schedule
that we are anxious to see the reception with The President develop as
soon as possible, and certainly, before September. 1If the reception
with The President is not held until September, we will be unable to
proceed with necessary steps in our fundraising strategy during the
summer months. I am uncomfortable being so crass about the need for
an early reception, but T think you understand. It will be important
to thank these donors whenever it is possible to fit it into The
President's schedule. It will be much better for the long-term success
of the Reagan Scholarship Program if that reception can be held earlier,
rather than later.


















August 26, 1986

Ms. Anne Kelly

The White House

Room 190

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Anne:

Thank you for your telephone call regarding John Gavin and others.
Enclosed is a letter which summarizes the nature of our contact with
Ambassador Gavin. As we discussed, I have actually not spoken with
the Ambassador. George Dunn has served as the intermediary.

I am attempting to contact Mr. Dunn and the Ambassador regarding
the message which you received. It sounds as if the Ambassador has
determined not to serve as National Chairman, but to serve in some
other capacity, We will appreciate his involvement at any appropriate
level,

As we continue to seek a National Chai in, I will ensure that
you receive copies of our correspondence. We do not wish to take
up your time unnecessarily, but also wish to be certain that you
feel comfortable with how we are proceeding. Thanks very much
for your telephone call.

BesX regards,

-~

Philip J. Palin
Director

PJP/rc

Enclosure












THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON S A

October 8, 1986

M IORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT

FROM: WIl [AM L. BALL, IIIW

I thought you might enjoy reading the :tached newspaper
clipping from the Pe~ri= .Journal concerning the success of
the Reagan Scholar p.uy:ait at Eureka College. Congressman
Bob Michel forwarded the article in or :r that you might
continue to monitor the program, now in its fourth year.

Attached for your signature is an :dgment to
Cc jressman Michel tt nking him f«¢ .ng the article to
your attention.









